
 

 

 

9th November 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The outcome of the 2021 Board nominations has now been finalised. There was one (1) director 

position available with the successful nominee beginning their 3-year term at the conclusion of the 

2021 Annual General Meeting.  

The Board received one nomination to fill one vacancy. The successful nominee was Danny Brazzale. 

Danny has been the ANZSRS Vice-President for the past 18 months and is the Director of Conference, 

Research and Grants. 

We would like to congratulate Danny on his re-appointment to the ANZSRS Board and all look forward 

to working with him in the future.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jarrod Warner 

President 

 


